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Thank you for the opportunity to submit my thoughts on this bill. SB179A as it stands 

is a step in the right direction, however, I am concerned that Section 3 (c) only 

provides the requested immunity when a person is going towards recreation, etc., but 

not leaving recreation, etc. It is my hope that the intent of this section is for traversing 

to and from said areas, not only traversing to the said recreational purposes, 

gardening, etc.  

 

 


